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Greetings committee members, 

 

I encourage you to support and pass HB2004 to use ranked choice voting for Oregon 

elections.  This change would have positive effects on our elections process and 

election results. 

 

* Voters will be able to express their true preferences in races with more than two 

candidates 

* Elimination of election wins in which the winner received less than a majority vote 

* Potentially less divisive campaigning, as candidates will need to court second place 

(or more) votes 

 

 


